
public notice
Notice To Former Clients Of

McGrath Law Office
Notice is given to former 

clients of McGrath Law Office, 
107 S. Sixth Street, Marshall, 
Illinois.

McGrath Law Office closed 
December 31, 2021. All former 
client files were retained. Any 
former client wishing to have a 
copy of their file must contact 
McGrath Law Office, 107 S. 
Sixth Street, Marshall, Illinois 
62441; 217-826-1020 or wmc-
grath@mcgrathlawoffice.net to 
arrange a time and date to pick 
up any files.

Notice Is Given To All For-
mer Clients Of McGrath Law Of-
fice that on or after November 1, 
2024 all files will be destroyed. 
Anyone wishing more informa-
tion should contact the address, 
telephone or email listed above.

Dated: August 22, 2024.
William D. McGrath

McGrath Law Office
107 S. Sixth Street
Marshall, Illinois 62441
217-826-1020
wmcgrath@mcgrathlawoffice.
net
8/27;9/3,10

public bid notice
Request For Proposal

The City of Marshall is re-
questing proposals from quali-
fied professional mechanical 
systems engineering, plumbing 
and installation firms to provide 
design build services associ-
ated with the replacement of 
the heating, ventilation system 
HVAC for Marshall City Hall at 
201 South Michigan Avenue, 
Marshall, IL.

The selected firm shall 
be able to provide the follow-
ing scope of work to include 
all project phases including 
Analysis, Design, Build / Con-
struction, Testing / Balancing, 
Commissioning, Training, War-
ranty. Please contact City Hall 
217.826.8087 to schedule site 
visit. Bid packets can be ob-
tained online https://marshall-il.
com/bids/ or by contacting City 
Hall.
8/23,27,30
9/3,6,10,13,17


